## The Observer

## Human Rights Center NGO

N/A : العدد

التاريخ: 3/ 3/2019



مركز الراصد لحقوق الإنسان منظمة غير حكومية

## Dear Sir/Madam.

## **UPR** stakeholder report

We pleased to submit our UPR stakeholder report for the third cycle for Iraq and we are looking forward to attending the 34th session (Oct-Nov 2019) in Geneva.

During the second cycle of the Universal Periodic Review of 2014, Iraq accepted several recommendations on improving the overall human rights situation in the country. Most of the recommendations in the reports submitted by the concerned parties have been submitted by the Observatory for Human Rights to the implementation of these recommendations over the past four years, with attention to the issues of freedom of expression, demonstration, peaceful assembly, enforced disappearance and the fight against terrorism. Considering the recent deterioration of the security situation in the areas under the direct control of ISIS and the occupation of some parts of Iraqi territory, the expected deterioration of the human rights situation and the displaced people continue to be caused by these developments and focus on the reality of the human rights of children, women and minorities.

Secretary General

Aamer F. Mohammed

E-mail: info\_ohrc@yahoo.com, info.ohrc@gmail.com

Cell Phone: 009647801033210 - 009647802541752

009647706809595 - 009647902365787